
How boulevards could  
unfold in the future.



Boulevard Strategy

The north-south streets running through Te Aro are 
important streets for getting in and out of the city. 

These streets however are not performing as well as 
they could be. This is largely due to buildings, kerbs 
and footpaths not aligning, street blocks being too big, 
too few areas of interest and sight lines making it hard 
to navigate for pedestrians, cyclists and motorists. In 
effect these streets are merely acting as corridors rather 
than as spaces where people can be. 

This project involves defining a clear identity and plan 
for each of these streets in a boulevard strategy. The 
strategy would be delivered incrementally depending 
on what developments are due to take place in these 
streets and what developers and property owners are 
willing to innovate and contribute.

Find out more about our central city 
framework at wellington2040.co.nz
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